WARREN HIGH SCHOOL BAND & COLOR GUARD

8141 DePalma St. Downey, CA 90241 562-869-7306 x5616 dniemeyer@dusd.net David Niemeyer – Band Directgor

WARREN FIELD TOURNAMENT

Dear Colleague,

I am pleased to offer you this invitation to participate in the 1st annual Warren Field Show Tournament to be held on Tuesday November 1, 2011. I'm pleased to announce our tournament will be held in our state-of-the-art artificial turf stadium. The Warren HS Justice stadium was the site of the SCSBOA 1A/4A championships in 2006, 2009, 2010. We will once again be hosting the 2011 SCSBOA 1A/4A championships. If you hope to qualify for this event, this will be a great opportunity to perform in this stadium and get a feel for the facilities.

Things to note:

- 1. Event will start at 5pm and awards will be at 8:45pm. We are limiting this event to 13 groups
- 2. This tournament will be adjudicated by SCSBOA.
- 3. Number of Adjudicators 1 Music 1 General Effect 1 Visual 1 Color Guard 1 Percussion
- 4. Awards we plan to give trophies
 - Bands 1st 3rd Place in each division
 - Percussion and Color guard 1st 5th overall
 - Sweepstakes will be given in Music, GE, Visual, Color Guard, Percussion, and Overall
- 5. Great hospitality room for directors and staff in the band room which is only a few steps away from the field and is complete with a private and clean restroom and a live feed of the field.
- 6. Concessions and vendors for students and guests to feed their hunger and quinch their thirst.
- 7. Clean restrooms and stadium for everyone to enjoy
- 8. Field is artificial turf and all weather track a great venue for competition!
- 9. The distance from the parking lot to the stadium and around the school is very minimal!

COST: **\$250**

PAYABLE TO: WARREN BAND BOOSTERS

DUE: October 15th 2011

MAIL TO: Attn: David Niemeyer

Warren High School

8141 DePalma St.

Downey, CA 90241

APPLICATION: Visit www.scsboa.org where you can electronically fill out your application and print it off. Or you can print them and fill them out.

Thank you for your interest in this event, please email me at dniemeyer@dusd.net if you are interested so we can hold a spot for you. Groups will perform in the order their application and fee arrives.

Sincerely, David Niemeyer